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Happy Holidays from all of us here at FBCS! 

We had a wonderful event which was open to families and
the community called Winter Wonderfest. This is the first

year that this seasonal festival took place. It was put on by
the electives department in order to replace the Harvest

Bazaar which was a part of the Economics class in previous
years. 

We thoroughly enjoyed this festival as there was a lovely
choir performance accompanying a delicious ‘Soup n Sip’
put on by our culinary students as well as a Gingerbread
contest. Aspects of the old Harvest Bazaar lived on as art

students were given an opportunity to display and sell their
pieces. Additionally, we hosted a winter clothing drive which

was super successful because of the many generous
donations. It was so fun seeing students get fitted with warm

gear for the winter! 

Thank you to all who came and helped make this a
successful, fun and safe event. 

A Message From the Safety Committee:

Please be careful in the parking lot and on sidewalks as they
can get very slippery in the winter months. Also, please

remember to wipe your feet before entering the buildings to
help prevent wet and dirty floors from snow melt. 



The Dragon Beat November-December

The Holiday Season is all about Connecting with your Family
and with your Community. We encourage you to set aside some
time over winter break to look at the activities listed below and

pick a few to do with your family! When students return from
break on January 6th, they will be able to share their experiences

with their advo classes. 

Watch a historical documentary.

Go downtown and do one kind deed for a stranger.

Have a cook-off or bake-off.

Research and discuss study strategies to boost
your child’s academic success going into trimester 2.

Start a journal with your child.

Get outside! Sled, Ski, Ice Skate (at the new ice rink!)

Visit a town nearby which neither of you have ever been to before.

Volunteer for a local charity/organization. 

Monster Mash Dash Summary & Prizes: Alfred Bergen ran
the most laps (18) at the Monster Mash Dash. Other

students have recently received their prizes including
smart watches, a $250 gift certificate to Bonner County

Bicycles, scooters, cameras, headphones and more!
Man, I would run way more often as an adult if I received

cool prizes. (Yeah, health is a cool prize too.)


